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May 2, 2018 
 
Jamie Radel, Senior Planner 
City of Saint Paul 
25 West 4th Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear Jamie:  
 
At its regular meeting on May 2, the Union Park District Council Board unanimously endorsed the 
recommendation made on April 16 by its Committee on Land Use and Economic Development 
related to Accessory Dwelling Unit (ADU) ordinance changes: 
 

• The Board supports the expansion of the area in which ADUs are allowed to include all of 
the Union Park District Council area, and all of the City of Saint Paul. 
 

•  The Board supports allowing ADUs on parcels smaller than 5000 square feet, as long as the 
ADU is within the existing structure.  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julie Reiter, Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 
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